Phone: (519) 351-8624 Fax: (519) 351-4331 Cell: (519) 365-1078 E-mail: raiken@xcelco.on.ca

August 20, 2007 By Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

## RE: EB-2007-0606/EB-2007-0615 Interrogatories to Board Staff

As per Procedural Order No. 1 & 3, please find enclosed 11 hard copies of the interrogatories to Board Staff related to the PEG Report from the London Property Management Association, the Wholesale Gas Service Purchasers Group and the Building Owners and Managers Association of the Greater Toronto Area.

Electronic copies in both Word and PDF formation have been sent to the Board by email.

Sincerely,

Randy Aiken

Randy Aiken Aiken & Associates

Encl.